8. SECTION 35 REPORT — EFFECTIVENESS AND EFFICIENCY OF THE CURRENT CITY PLAN
AND BANKS PENINSULA DISTRICT PLAN

Staff presented the Committee an overview of the contents of the Section 35 report (under section 35
(2) (b) of the Resource Management Act 1991) on the efficiency and effectiveness of the two current
District Plans: the Christchurch City Council City Plan and the Banks Peninsula District Plan.

The Committee decided to receive the report for information.
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